

Newsletter



Friday 2nd December 2022

AWARD WINNERS

A huge congratulations to our award winners this week:

Year 1: Ali, Elizabeth, Hayley, Mya-Leigh

Year 2: Cayson, Evie, Henry, Thyago

Year 3: Ta'Sharn, Jessica, Harvey, Menesh

Year 4: Ming, Bailey, Mason, Georgia

Year 5: Isabelle, Elliott, Summer N, Zac

Year 6: Logan, Vincent, Charlie, Abbie





HAPPY DECEMBER



We have definitely entered the festive period at The Orchards. The tree is up, the classrooms are decorated, rehearsals for our Christmas performances are underway and this week we were joined by our EYFS parents for a very creative Christmas Workshop. Please follow our Facebook page to see photos of all events.

Next week, Years 1-6 are off to the Wolverhampton Grand Theatre to watch this year's pantomime Aladdin.

The coach will leave school at 1.15pm after lunch and arrive back at school at approximately 5.30pm. Please collect your children from their normal collection points.

For health and safety reasons, children will not be allowed to take snacks with them.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Thursday 8th December - Y1-6 Pantomime Trip

Friday 9th December - Wear Something Christmassy Day donate a cake & Christmas Dinner & Christmas Fair

Monday 12th December - Y4, 5 & 6 Carol Concert for parents at 2.30pm

Tuesday 13th December - Y2 & 3 Christmas Singalong for parents at 2.30pm

Thursday 15th December - EYFS & Y1 Nativity for parents at 10.30am (please note change of time)

Friday 16th December - Christmas Party Day & End of Term Awards Assembly

Tuesday 3rd January - Staff INSET Day, School closed to pupils

Wednesday 4th January - Back to School, Dress Like a Rockstar Day

TIMESTABLE ROCKSTARS

We are launching TT Rock Stars across the school on the first day back in January. Children (and staff) are encouraged to dress as rock stars.

There will be a whole-school assembly, class work and class competitions.



The Orchards Primary Academy Rhayader Road, Northfield, Birmingham, B31 1TX

Tel: (0121) 464 4302 Email: enquiry@theorchards. uwmat.co.uk

CAUGHT READING COMPETITION

Capture the weird and wonderful places you are caught reading.

Send your photos to me directly at cstokes@theorchards.uwmat.co.uk for your chance to gain another token.

ATTENDANCE

Well done to **Year 3** for being the best attending class last week with 96.8%. Their award from Classopoly is a Free Art Afternoon.



Year 1: 91%

Year 2: 94.3%

Year 4: 89.4%

Year 5: 94.5%

Year 6: 91.6%

Whole School: 92.9%

